
PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE 
KENDALL COUNTY 

**STORMWATER MANAGEMENT OVERSIGHT COMMITTEE** 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Kendall County Stormwater Management Oversight 

Committee will hold a public hearing and meeting on October 13, 2022, at 4:00 p.m. in the 

County Boardroom (Rooms 209 and 210) located in the Kendall County Office Building, 

111 W. Fox Street, Yorkville, IL.  The purpose of this hearing and meeting are to take 

action and receive comments on the following items: 

1. Approval of Minutes of the October 19, 2021, Stormwater Management Oversight 

Committee Hearing/Meeting. 

2. Receive Comments from the Public Regarding Stormwater Management Related 

Regulations and Enforcement. 

3. Receive Comments from the Public Regarding Proposed Changes to the Kendall 

County Stormwater Management Ordinance.  

Questions can be directed to the Kendall County Planning, Building and Zoning 

Department telephone number: (630) 553-4139 Fax: (630) 553-4179.  All interested 

persons may attend and be heard.  

If special accommodations or arrangements are needed to attend this County meeting, 

please contact the Administration Office at 630-553-4171, a minimum of 24-hours prior to 

the meeting time. 

 
Scott R Gryder, Chairman 
Kendall County Stormwater Management Oversight Committee 


